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HUNTINGTON T 0 RECEIVE DISABLED COMPLEX

WASHINGTON, D.C. -- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that the
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development has awarded $1,518,400 in order to
construct housing for the disabled. The funding was provided under Section 811 Supportive
Housing for Persons with Disabilities Program.

"These units will allow those individual with disabilities to live more independent lives,"
said Rahall.

� The Independent Living Complex, when completed, will consist of 25 separate units. The
units will be constructed with special features to aid the inhabitants.
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